South Tahoe JPA committee
going on field trip

The Fields Advisory Committee of the South Lake Tahoe
Recreation Facilities Joint Powers Authority is going on a
field trip July 2 at 4pm.

The field trip will convene at the Babe Ruth (lighted) field
at South Tahoe Middle School. The committee will also visit,
inspect, and discuss the softball field at STMS, the Al Tahoe
fields, the field at Sierra House School, the field at the
Meyers Magnet School, and the South Tahoe High School softball
field.

The committee will then return to its starting point at STMS
and adjourn. The committee meeting is open to the public, and
public comment is appreciated.

This field trip meeting is being conducted in preparation for
making recommendations to the JPA at its regular meeting at
Lake Tahoe Airport at 9am July 27.
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